

SUMMER 2023 REGISTRATION

Dear Parents.

All registration forms are currently available on our website at www.rippletonroadsters.ca. Registration for the summer program will begin on Monday March 6, 2023 and will be done on a first come first serve basis. On Monday March 27 we will open the program to new families, therefore please submit your forms before March 27th to secure your summer spot.

If you are registering a new child, or a child who is returning this summer but is not currently enrolled into our program please fill out an entire registration form to accompany the summer registration form .

Our summer program opens each day at 7:30 am and closes at 6pm and will include a hot lunch and 2 snacks daily, **please do not send food with your children**. If your child is new to our program and requires special dietary needs; please let us know so that we can make accommodations for him/her.

For summer registration you will need to submit:

- One registration form per child
- Payment on July 1st (automatic withdrawal)
- Payment on August 1st (automatic withdrawal)
- Non-Medical Product Administration Form

If you are registering a child currently NOT in our program, you will need to fill out a complete registration form as well as a summer form and include a void cheque for automatic withdrawals.

Please ensure that you have filled the forms out completely and correctly.

Activities will include:

- Sports programs
- Music and movement
- Arts and crafts
- STEM/ Science activities
- Theme days
- Outdoor waterplay

Spaces are limited, and to ensure that you secure a spot for your child please submit the forms as soon as possible.

If you require further information, please contact the childcare office at 416 449-4559 or by emailing denise@rippletonroadsters.ca

Sincerely,

Denise Cochrane Executive Director